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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT: 

 

CONTROLLED PRICES FOR LIQUEFIED PETROLEUM GAS 
 

The Ministry of Investment, Trade and Commerce, through the Supplies Control Unit (SCU) of 

the Belize Bureau of Standards, has been made aware of a press release dated April 8, 2020, as 

issued by Belize Western Energy Ltd., Gas Tomza Ltd. and Zeta Gas (Southern Choice).   

Based on the fact that the matters contained therein are currently live before a court of law, the 

Government and the Ministry responsible for Supplies Control will refrain from publicly engaging 

on any of the issues which touch and concern those live claims until the determination of those 

matters. 

Kindly note that the Government of Belize, through the Ministry and by extension the SCU, 

recognizes the current economic challenges being faced by households and businesses and is 

prepared to ensure that lower prices are passed on to consumers when circumstances so warrant.  

As such, the Government of Belize assures that at all times it acts in the best interest of consumers 

and will continue to monitor and adjust prices in accordance with the laws of Belize. 

 

Mr. José E. Trejo 

Controller of Supplies 

April 8th, 2020 


